From: PF-Mailbox-01

To: Norio, Ann-Marie; Basic, Azra; Lotimer, Kelly; Hill, Rebecca

Subject: FW: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website

Date: September 24, 2024 4:34:39 PM

From: Niagara Region Website

Sent: Tuesday, 24 September 2024 16:34:32 (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)

To: Clerks
Cc: webincoming

Subject: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website

Enquiry from Region website

To reply, copy the email address from below and put into 'To'. (if resident entered their email address)

name

Joe Medeiros

phone

email

municipality

St. Catharines

subject

Regional Road 87 in Port Dalhousie

comments

Dear Regional Clerk, As a business owner at the corner of Lakeport Rd. and Lock St., I am very concerned on the impact of the proposed changes for this area to all our businesses with the loss of parking and traffic flow. I realize that there's always been issues with both aspects for many decades. However, I feel closing off Lock St. is not the viable answer. I believe it will be worse due to traffic having to drive around the Lakeside parking lot, and the traffic jam this will create with vehicles having to cross opposing traffic to get into that parking lot. Not to mention the people traffic walking to the park and having to navigate the volume of vehicles now traveling on this one

road. Please consider possible other options, including keeping it as is.
Thank you for your consideration. Thank you, Joe Medeiros Portside Social Bar & Kitchen